
 

                      Equipment Theft Alert 
Georgia Kubota Loader  3/13/2018 
Sometime between Monday afternoon March 12th to the theft discovery Tuesday morning March 
13th, the below described Kubota Compact Tracked Loader was stolen from a housing 
development at 1061 N Jamestwon Road, Decatur, Georgia. 

Please forward this alert to anyone that may have witnessed activity in the area, and to 
investigators working on similar thefts.  

DeKalb County Police report:18-023813   

Machine Details: 
Make/Model: 2017 Kubota SVL-75-2W 
Type: Compact Tracked Loader/Tracked Skid Steer 
Machine Serial Number: 33368 
 
 
 
Pictured are examples of similar 
SVL-75-2 loaders, showing the 
machine PIN/Serial Number plate 
near the entry step to the cab. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Within the cab is the ROPS serial number plate, 
which does not correspond to the machine 
PIN/Serial Number, and must not be confused 
as a machine identification. 
 

 
Law Enforcement - For access to NER's equipment ownership registration and theft records, and for machine 
identification assistance, call NICB: 800-447-6282. For online access, see www.ner.net/law-enforcement.html 

Industry – Report suspicious activity involving equipment – Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html  
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